Smoke and Tobacco Free
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The Owen County Public Library is dedicated to providing a welcoming, healthy, and safe
environment for its patrons and staff. Due to the acknowledged hazards of the effects of
secondhand smoke, the library’s facilities are designated as “smoke free”.

The use of any tobacco products or devices that produce smoke/vapor is prohibited by
employees, patrons, vendors and contractors inside the building and library owned vehicles.

A tobacco product or device is classified as: All forms of tobacco, including but not limited to
cigarettes, cigars, pipes, water pipers (hookahs), electronic cigarettes (vaporizers), and smokeless
tobacco products. Nicotine Replacement Therapy (NRT) products approved by the Federal Drug
Administration (FDA) are not considered a tobacco product.



